

Town of Duxbury TOWN CLERK Massachusetts 2016 AUG 11 AM 9: 41 Planning Board

DUXBURY, MASS.

09/15/12 Minutes

The Planning Board conducted a site visit at 16 Hound's Ditch Lane in Duxbury on Saturday, September 15, 2012 at 1:00 PM.

No record is available of the Planning Board members present or absent at this site visit. Members of the Planning Board at that time were: George Wadsworth, Chairman; Brian Glennon, Vice Chairman; Cynthia Ladd Fiorini, Clerk; John Bear, Scott Casagrande, Josh Cutler, and Jennifer Turcotte.

Staff:

Thomas Broadrick, Planning Director.

Absent:

Diane Grant, Administrative Assistant.

It is presumed that Mr. Wadsworth called the meeting to order at or near 1:00 PM.

CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING / SITE VISIT ON SEPTEMBER 15, 2012 RE: SPECIAL PERMIT FOR LAND CLEARING AT 16 HOUNDS DITCH LANE / LILIENTHAL

No record of Planning Board discussion or action is available for this site visit. Refer to the Planning Board minutes of September 10, 2012 for discussion on the preparation for the site visit.

ADJOURNMENT

No record is available for the Planning Board meeting adjournment time.

MATERIALS REVIEWED

There is no record of any materials reviewed for this site walk.

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 5476; www.town.duxbury.ma.us/planning